
* /%
UNITED STATESjE #'t NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION&} .i w Ass mc10N, D. C. 20555~ s( s

%{...,*/ July 20, 1984

The Honorable Dan Glickman
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Glickman:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 14, 19844

regarding the relocation of the Wolf Creek public document room from
Emporia, Kansas to Topeka, Kansas.

Your letter will receive our prompt attention, and a reply will be
forwarded as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

h.
/ r on Kanrnerer, Director

Office of Congressional Affairsj
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